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4th November 2021 

Christmas Concerts 

 
 
Hello everyone, 

I promised that I would come up with a plan for our Christmas productions and I think we have!  

It is our intention to perform the EYFS and Y1/2 productions in the hall as we usually would, but livestream them via 

Zoom. There will be no audience save the person filming.  

Each of these pairs are a bubble at lunchtime and when playing out. Each bubble will be taking responsibility for half of 

the production.  They will rehearse in their separate bubbles when in class and have a couple of rehearsals in the hall 

where they can spread out in the bigger space. 

The dates and times will be as already planned: 

EYFS Monday 7th Dec at 2 pm 

KS1/2 Tuesday 8th Dec at 2 pm 

Now the situation for KS2 is a little more complicated as there are 4 classes who we cannot put all together in the hall. 

It is our intention for all classes to perform Hosanna Rock, for Y3 to act out the Nativity and Y6 narrate but it will be 

filmed in sections and then the film will be streamed. 

KS2 Tuesday 14th Dec at 2pm 

All of these will be streamed by zoom invite only via your email addresses and must not be recorded by yourselves in 

the same way that we would ask you not to record the live performances if you were in the audience. Any breach of 

this will be referred to the Information Commissioning officer as a data breach and would have serious consequences. 

Consent forms will come out shortly and it is vital that you return these whether it is a yes or a no. if it is a no then your 

child will not be able to take part. For EYFS/KS1 children it may be possible to wear a mask as part of their costume in 

order to hide faces so please put this on the form. 

I hope that you are all able to support us. These markers of the year and passage through primary school are both 

important experiences, and memories in the years to come, and we felt it was very important that they we found a way 

to deliver them.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Clarkson 
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